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Dear Parents/Carers,                                       Friday 8th March 2024 
 

     Robins Class Newsletter Spring Term 2 2024  
This newsletter is a reminder of the important information you need to know for this half-term as well as the  
learning taking place over the next few weeks before Easter arrives.  We hope you find this useful! 
 
Welcome back Mrs Milner! 
After a few weeks absence due to illness, it is lovely to see Mrs Milner back in school supporting our pupils.   
The children enjoyed welcoming her back and we have all enjoyed the help and support she continues to  
give in Robins. 
 
P.E 
This half-term P.E. will continue to take place on Tuesdays.  Active lunchtime club will 
continue to be on a Tuesday and Thursday.  Please ensure your child has their P.E. kit 
in school on these days.   It may be helpful to send P.E. kit in at the start of the week 
and the children can keep it in school or take it home to be washed on a Friday. 
This half-term we will be developing our skills in a range of team-game activities and  
continuing to build upon our co-ordination skills. 
 
Homework: 
Reading:        All pupils need to be reading at home every day for at least 10 minutes.  Please remember to  
                        sign your child’s diary and their reading bookmarks. 
Spellings:      Weekly spellings will continue to be given on a Monday with a test on a Friday.   Children will be  
                       given 8-10 spellings to learn every week.  This half-term we have introduced the children to  
                      ‘Edshed’ this is an interactive way to practice and learn spelling patterns through online games.   
                       Please do encourage your child to practice their weekly spellings in this way. 
Weekly homework:   This is given on a Friday to be returned to school by the following Wednesday.  All  
                                       pupils need to work on one step each week in their Math’s Practice Journals.  It is  
                                       expected the pupils work no more than 30 minutes on this homework.  
                                       
Curriculum Learning:  

English: Maths: Science: Curriculum Blocks: 

We will continue to  
develop our skills in  
reading, writing, spelling  
and grammar.  
Our focus this term is: 
Fables and Instruction  
writing. 

Y2: Multiplication 
       and Division and  
       Measurement  
 
Y3: Fractions, Mass and  
       Capacity 

We are continuing to  
improve our scientific 
knowledge about  
Rocks, Fossils and Soil. 
 
 

Geography: Peaks of the  
                      World 
 
Music:  Friendship song 
 

Best wishes 
Miss Tyler & Mrs Milner  
Robins Team  

P.E. kit should include:  white 
t-shirt, black shorts or 
jogging bottoms and 
trainers. 
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